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A ERDP
Chan Shu Kui Memorial School

Circular no.: S23/24-042 20 October 2023
To: All Parents

Changing to Winter School Uniform

As the weather is becoming cooler, students may consider wearing the winter school uniform
according to their own needs starting from 13 November 2023 (Monday). The official date for all
students to switch to the winter school uniform is 20 November 2023 (Monday). Before the official
date, please pay close attention to the weather condition and your child’s health, and remind them to
wear the suitable set of school uniform when going to school. For male students, the School Blazer
could be worn according to their own needs. For the details of the school uniform, please refer to the
guidelines on School Uniform and Appearance in the student handbook. Also, you may browse the
school website via the following path: front page > useful links > school uniform sample.
(http://www.cskms.edu.hk/info/Uniform WEB/UniformFrameset.htm)

When the Observatory issues a cold weather warning before 6:30 a.m. of the day, students can
choose to wear a down jacket or other cold-proof jacket. The material of the jacket must be thick and

able to keep warm. Only jackets in dark blue, black and dark grey are accepted.

Please reply through “School Comm System” on or before 3 November 2023. For enquiries,

please contact Ms. Li Wai Man at 23800241.

Thank you very much for your attention. |
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Dr. Chiu Cheung Ki
Principal
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Reply Slip

Changing to Winter School Uniform

To: The Principal, Chan Shu Kui Memorial School
Circular no. S23/24-042 has been read and understood.

Name of student: Name of parent:

Class: Class no.: Signature:

Please reply through “School Comm System” on or
before 3 November 2023.

Date:
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